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Dear Chairman and Committee members,, 

I support Senate Bill 427. The Oregon Water Resources Department should not 

approve applications for water right transfers without adequate consideration of 

whether the change will further diminish stream flows. I am in support because the 

need to safeguard streams and the fish, water quality, and scenic values they support 

are essential to our quality of life. 

I urge your support of SB 427.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jean Edwards 

Hillsboro 

 

 


